
LETTER TO THE EDITOR

A simple solution

to a complex problem
Sometimes, the most diffi

cult problems often have a

simple solution.

In the case ofWhite's Woods,

may 1 suggest that the White

Township supervisors transfer

the deed tu the woods tn the

Indiana^ County commission

ers so that the preserve can be

come a part of the Indiana

County Parks and Trails.

This move would put the

woods under the supervision

of a park staff experienced in

preserving natural environ

ments, and their success, in

[um, is always supervised by

the Parks and Recreation

Board.
The woods are ;i treasure for

all residents of Indiana Coun

ty; let the care of them belong

to all.

Lawrence J.Turton

White Township


